
PROPOSED BUDGET AND PROPOSED TAX LEVIES 

FOR THE UPCOMING FISCAL YEAR 2026 

FOR THE TOWN OF TAYLOR, MISSISSIPPI 

The Town of Taylor held a public hearing on its proposed budget and proposed tax levies for 

fiscal year 2026 on Tuesday, September 9th, 2025 at 6:00 PM at Taylor Town Hall, 12 Main 

Street, Taylor, MS.  

The Town of Taylor is now operating projected total budget revenue of $141,000. (21% percent) 

or $30,000) of such revenue is obtained through ad valorem taxes. For the next fiscal year, the 

proposed budget has total projected revenue of $202,325. Of that amount, (25.5% or $51,600), is 

proposed to be financed through a total ad valorem tax levy. The decision to not increase the ad 

valorem tax millage rate for fiscal year 2026 above the current fiscal year's ad valorem tax 

millage rate of nine (9) mills means you will not pay more in ad valorem taxes on your home, 

automobile tag, utilities, business fixtures and equipment and rental real property, unless the 

assessed value of your property has increased for fiscal year 2026.  

No changes to the Proposed Budget and Proposed Tax Levies for the upcoming Fiscal Year 2026 

were made resultant to this hearing. 


